NEW MEXICO
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

September 6, 1955

James T, Watson

¢/o Ed Cannedy

616 Central S.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Watsong

Reference is made to your Notice of Intention to Drill on the #1
Salazar well in the SE/L Section 1-23N-3E., We have received no notice
from the 8anta Fe office that a plugging bond has been approved for
this location.

We will approve your Notice of Intention to Drill when we have been
notified that the bond 1s approved.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Amold
Supervisor, Distriet #3

ECAtks

ccs Mrs, Bobby Postalwaite
Santa Fe, N.M.
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